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Zcole Camrose Composite High School

6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta T4V 0K4
Telephone 780-672-4416  Fax 780-672-6351

We Believe ... "Every Student, Every Day, Opportunities for Success"
Our Mantra ... "Be True to Yourself"

April 18, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you are aware on April 16 we informed all students and parents that Ecole Camrose Composite High School will be
shifting to remote learning, for all students in grades 9-12, for the next two weeks. Much like the transition to remote
learning that we made in November, we would like to go back to those expectations that were implemented.

All curricular outcomes and course instructional time will remain the same as “in school” learning. Attendance each
day is very important so that students do not fall behind in coursework.

Google classroom, Gmail, and “Google Meets” will be the main tools used to communicate with students. Students
are expected to check their emails daily and connect with their teachers through google classroom. If they are having
difficulty with this, please contact the school.

Our current class schedule for each student will be followed with only slight adjustments.

Attendance will be taken at the beginning of each class through a Google Meet with their teacher (Please see Bell
Schedule Below). Students are also expected to be available online throughout the class or as directed by their
teacher.

On April 20th at 1:00 p.m. ConnectED will reopen and students can log back into their accounts to verify their quarter
4 timetable (Quarter 4 begins April 21). Your teachers will also be sending out a google classroom invite for you to
join your new classroom.

9-12 Bell Schedule Grade for Remote Learning

Students' Schedule Regular Day
Morning Block 9:00-11:15
Option Block 11:20-12:00
Lunch 12:00-12:45
Afternoon Block 12:45-3:00

All current courses will continue to operate in an “online” platform. This includes FACT, Physical Education, CTS
courses, Band, and other options. Our teachers have worked very hard to move these classes online.

“At school” extracurricular activities will be suspended until further notice.

Our FSLW and Mental Health Capacity Building team will still be available to provide online support for students and
classes. More information around these supports will be shared shortly.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work through this transition. We look forward to returning
to in-school learning on May 3rd.

Sincerely,
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Shane Gau

Principal

Ecole Camrose Composite High School



